Web: www.cricketassociationofbengal.com E-Mail: cab@bengalcricket.com



FAX NO.: 2248-7555 PHONE: 2248-0411 2248-2447

THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE, EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No. 127 26 2645 2023

April 14, 2023

The Hony. Secretary,

All Participating Teams in Ambar Roy Sub-Jr.(U-13) & Junior (U-15) Cricket Tournaments: 2022-23 The Cricket Association of Bengal

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that the Association has decided to call off all matches during the period from 15th April, 2023 to 23rd April, 2023 pertaining to Ambar Roy Sub-Jr.(U-13) & Junior (U-15) Cricket Tournament for the cricket season: 2022-2023 as a preventive measures due to intolerable rise in temperature and heat wave.

Please note that from 24th April, 2023 onwards all matches pertaining to Ambar Roy Sub-Jr.(U-13) & Junior (U-15) Cricket Tournament for the cricket season: 2022-2023 would be continued as per fixtures.

Thanking you,

mata Dos Yours faithfully,

DEBABRATA DAS

Hony. Joint Secretary

All Office Bearers, CAB CC:

Tech. Comm./Tour,Fixture Tournament Chairman, Sr. The Sub-Sub-Comm./Ground Comm./Observers Comm./Umpires

Comm./Medical Unit

The Chairman, Junior & Sub-Junior Cricket Sub-Comm., CAB The Chairman & Members, Junior Selection Comm., CAB

Mr. B.Sen, OS/Statistics Deptt.